

Email sent by Eddie Bryant on 17th April 2019.

Afternoon all,

Pauline do we know the date for JIRR yet for next year? Looking at dates I'm assuming it may be the 25th of April? This would clash with CLS regatta Colin? No issues personally but it may cause issues for other clubs?

Also looking at Club conference and involving other groups, seniors etc and expanding do we consider moving the venue to be able to have more sessions on at the same time? It could mean less clashes and more sessions?

Also, Emily could you have a look at specifically what juniors would like from either the sessions or potentially a junior day that we might have in the summer through the coach education side of things?

Kind Regards

Eddie

Did this get sorted Eddie/Pauline/All??